
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Argos Community Schools Names Megan Huys as New Elementary Principal 

With Elementary Principal Kerry Johnson transitioning to her new role as Superintendent, Argos 
Community Schools is pleased to announce the promotion of Assistant Principal Megan Huys to 
Elementary Principal.  

With over a decade of service to Argos Community Schools, Huys has held multiple roles, 
including high school science teacher, testing coordinator, and assistant principal. Her extensive 
experience within the district has given her a strong understanding of its needs and a clear 
vision for fostering academic growth and a supportive school culture. A graduate of Montana 
State University, she has also pursued graduate coursework at Ball State University and Indiana 
University. This combination of academic preparation and practical leadership experience 
equips her to lead with both confidence and compassion. 

“I am truly excited to lead Argos Elementary,” said Megan. “The school holds a special place in 
my heart—not only as an educator but also as a parent. With my own children currently 
attending Argos, I see firsthand the importance of fostering a vibrant, caring, and academically 
strong environment. I look forward to working alongside our amazing staff and families to help 
every student reach their full potential.” 

As she transitions to the role of principal, Megan remains focused on strengthening academic 
achievement and enhancing the school culture—ensuring that every child feels connected, 
challenged, and supported. 

Argos Community Schools congratulates Megan Huys on this well-earned promotion. The 
district looks forward to the continued growth and success of Argos Elementary under her 
guidance.  

 

 


